
Don't Build A Ghost Fleet
In "Don't Build A Ghost Fleet" (RealClear Defense, April 28, 2025), Pollock Cohen 
partner Steve Cohen shares his thoughts on the U.S. Navy's need to build more ships, 
and the essentials in order to make that happen. Beyond infrastructure, budgeting, and 
procurement processes, there is a critical need for adequate staffing to properly support
the fleet. 

To read the full article, click on the link below. 
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